
 
 

Principal’s Message 
 

Hello Grant Middle School Families, 
  
Welcome back for the 2021-2022 School year!  I am Chris Saiben your building 
principal at Grant Middle School.  This is my second year here and I am looking 
forward to having all of our students back in the building.  
  
At Grant Middle School we have so many Great staff members that create a 
caring environment where students can learn at their best.  I'm proud of the level 
of service and support that we provide for all learners.  We also have a variety of 
course offerings for students to find a love of learning from Art Classes and Music 
Classes to a Nationally Recognized Robotics Program.  
  
If you ever have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at the 
school any time.  We are here for you and can't wait to get the school year 
started.  
  
I end every announcement in the school with the phrase "Be Respectful, Be 
Responsible and Be a Prexie" let's make this the best school year ever at Grant 
Middle School! 
  
Thank you, 
Chris Saiben 
Principal 
Grant Middle School 


